Chair Guzman Fralick, Vice Chair Durrett, Executive Director Humm, Honorable Micheal
Douglas, and board members. For the record I'm Dan Steele, my company is A1 Labz LLC.

Licensing locals is a first step in closing the gap between industry and cannabis
community/public. Other states made laws that out of state corporations couldn't participate in
their industry at all. | think that's the best thing any State can do, to protect their economy and
public.



From: Dazed Inc

To: CCB Meetings
Subject: Public comment FEB 15 meeting
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2024 7:09:04 AM

Good morning!
Items for public comment

I'd like tonsubmit a question on behalf of thr lottery non winners.

As lounges have yet to open and some may or may not open at all. Will we have an
opportunity to re apply. Is there a time period for the winners to open.

We would like an opportunity to obtain a licnese in Las Vegas
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